
Monday, March 7 through Friday, March 11

As part of the PARP 2005 program, we will be making a Food
Donation. We are asking your children to bring in non-perishable food
items, which will be donated to Island Harvest, a Long Island food
recovery program.

Please participate in this act of kindness by having your child bring in
non-perishable food items for every 15 minutes of reading she/he
does, by Friday, March 11th. There will be a drop-off bin in the main
lobby.

Please participate and help make this Food Donation a big success!!

If you have any questions, please call:
Laurie Geyer Kathy Rea

Following are suggestions for non-perishable foods:
(no glass containers please)

Breakfast Lunch
Cold/Hot Cereals Tunafish
Granola bars Canned soups
Toaster pastries Canned ravioli/pastas
Canned/boxed juice Macaroni & Cheese
Shelf-stable milk Peanut Butter/Jelly
Dried fruits/raisins Canned vegetables/beans
Complete pancake mix Jello/pudding mixes
Canned fruit/applesauce
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“HUNT FOR A GOOD BOOK”
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